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List of full-time vacancies filled by the Station’s employment unity during the previous year:

None

For each vacancy, the recruitment sources utilized:

N/A.  No full-time hires during the previous year.
The recruitment source that referred the hire for each full-time vacancy during the preceding year:

N/A.
Data reflecting the total number of persons interviewed for full-time vacancies during the preceding year and the total number of interviewees referred by each recruitment source utilized in connection with such vacancies:

N/A
List and brief description of initiatives undertaken pursuant to paragraph (c)(2) of this section during the preceding year:

1. 2015-2016 Internship program 

We partnered with the LAYC/MARYLAND MULTICULTURAL YOUTH CENTER for the SUMMER YOUTH CONNECT INTERNSHIP PROGRAM 2015.  
The program has been designed to provide local youths with work experiences that allow them to develop skills that are transferable to various work opportunities. We were selected to provide interns with office-setting and broadcast communication skills. The MMYC was in charge of interviewing and matching the interns to our worksite. The placement was done in regards to equal opportunities among all applicants, with the only requirement of being bilingual English & Spanish.
We provided internship training for 1 male student during the period of June 29th to August 7th, 2015 with a minimum of 20 hours weekly.

The hand-on training included various skill sets & duties in media, office, management, and broadcasting such production, board operation, sound editing, announcing, on-air and events appearances, public affairs and public file, on-air guest information intakes, receptionist and clerical work, etc.  

The staff spent approximately 3 hours daily (15 hours a week Monday to Friday) with the intern to prepare him in the administrative and management field as well as in the field of broadcasting communications.
The overall program was a success and the LAYC/MMYC awarded a special recognition to Radio America. 

